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MINUTES 
Arkansas Towing & Recovery Board • October 15th 2021 

 

CONFERENCE CALL 

 
The Arkansas Towing & Recovery Board convened on Friday, October 15th 2021 at 2:30 P.M. for the sole 

purpose of reviewing the proposed rules initiated by the 2021 legislative session.  

 

Chair Joe Spadoni called the meeting to order at 2:30 P.M. with roll call; Matt Ross, Carrie Meeks,  Greg 

Cochran,, Scott DeMott and Jerry Vint  were present. Also, in attendance were director Steven Rogers and legal 

counsel Joe West. There were no guests on the conference call.  

 

Steven Rogers reviewed the proposed rule changes with the board. After a brief discussion the proposed rules 

were approved unanimously. Motion by Matt Ross. Second by Jerry Vint.  

 

The approved rule is to be passed along to the AR Department of Labor & Licensing.  

 

With no further business the chair adjourned the meeting at 2:48 P.M. 

 

 

 

Signed _________________________ 

Joe Spadoni, Chair 

                                                                                      

Attest       ___________________________  

Steven Rogers, Director     

                             

Approved _________________ (Date) 


